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REGARDING THE ATTACK COMMITED AGAINST JOURNALIST

VAKHO SANAIA AND HIS FAMILY




The Center for Development and Democracy categorically condemns the

attack committed against journalist Vakho Sanaia and his family.

Violence against a media representative threatens freedom of speech.

We hope that the ongoing investigation will be conducted in a timely

and effective manner so that such violence is not encouraged and that

media representatives are able to carry out their activities in a safe

environment.
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